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Our Values Topic 
 

This half term, our topic is Care and when we talk about this value, our guiding principle is: 
We are helpful and considerate, showing kindness to others and looking after our 

surroundings. 
Classes are enjoying their learning journeys, learning different aspects that I’m sure they would 

love to share with you at home. 

 
 

Anti-Bullying Week 
 

We have been thinking about banter and bullying – please talk your children at home about 
this. 
 
Bullying – is repeated, negative behaviour that is intended to make someone feel upset, 
uncomfortable or unsafe. 
 
Banter  - is a playful and friendly exchange of teasing remarks. Importantly, the children on the 
receiving end should always be in on the joke. There is a fine line between banter and bullying. 
 
Our Bullying Ambassadors are working hard to find ways to support children across the school 
if they feel they are being bullied. 
 
We are looking for volunteers for Herbie’s Hut – if you are interested, please see Mrs Hughes 
in the office. 

 
 
Events Next Week: 
 
Monday 22nd November  - School Photos. 
                                             Closing date for Secondary Admissions. 

Thursday 25th November - please remember to wear something yellow to support one of our 
wonderful families and brighten up the world to remember Ieuan and to raise awareness of 
Meningococcal Septicaemia and Sepsis. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read this update - together we can ensure all children 
at Herbert Thompson reach their full potential. 

 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Marsh  
 
 

 
 


